
Peek at the Week 
Nursery— 12th January 2024 

Learning 
Personal, Social & Emotional Development 

We have been welcoming our new children to 
Nursery this week. We have been sharing with 
them how we make sure that our nursery is a 
happy place for everyone to 
learn in. This week we have been 
focusing on using our ‘kind 
hands’ 

Communication & Language Development 

We have been finding different words to de-
scribe the frost and ice outside.  

Physical Development 

We have been developing our 
balancing skills outside on 
the activity trail as we jump 
from one thing to another. 

We have been developing our 
fine motor 
skills when 
we are carefully building in 
the construction area. 

Happy New Year 
and welcome back after the      
Christmas break. It has been lovely meeting all our 
new children and parents and we have been very 
impressed with how quickly children have settled 
into their new nursery. Thank you to parents for 
their support over what can 
sometimes be an emotional time 
for all involved. With the cold 
weather we have been having, 
please remember that your child 
needs a warm and waterproof 
coat with a hood. Regardless of 
the weather, we encourage outside learning in our 
wonderful garden. 

It has been fantastic having a little bit of 
sunshine to warm us up in the garden and 
we have been busy exploring outside and 
trying new 
toys. 

Child of the week:   for settling back into nursery really well and being a 
great role model to our new friends. 

Nursery rhyme of the week:     ‘Wind the bobbin up’ 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WwdxJnAA6CI    Please encourage your child to sing along. 

Contact us: nursery@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Next Week’s Word of the Week:   sitting 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WwdxJnAA6CI

